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Mr. Keith Desserich 

The Cure Starts Now Foundation 

10280 Chester Rd. 

Cincinnati, OH 45215-1200 

Dear Mr. Desserich, 

As the need for pediatric health care grows, Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago 

relies on funding from donors like The Cure Starts Now Foundation to provide essential care, 

support and research to benefit every child. Thank you for awarding Oren Becher, MD a $35,000 

grant, supporting his project: Credentialing an Improved Mouse Model }or DIPG. 

The Cure Starts ow Foundation's commitment to DIPG research is instrumental in allowing Dr. 

Becher to continue his groundbreaking research into tumor suppression. The opportunity to improve 

treatments for pediatric brain cancer has never been more within our reach. Thank you for making 

this possible. If you would like any additional information please contact Kevin Braden, Foundation 

Giving Officer, at (312) 227-7284 or kbraden@luriechildrens.org. 

I am grateful that you have chosen to join us help change the future for every child. 

Kind regards, 

I 
Grant Stirling, PhD 

Executive Vice President & Chief Development Officer 
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